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I was horrified to hear of this proposal. I can not understand why this has gone as far as it has in an area that is 
only 200 meters from residential homes.  

When reading the information on recommendations in relation to air pollution, I  could not believe that the 
recommendation for people with breathing issues should stay indoors with windows shut. This makes these 
residents a prisoner in their own homes with no quality of life when before they would be free of pollutants and 
able to be outside at any time. I am sure that all the residents in the highlands whether they have medical 
problems or not would like to not breath in pollutants everyday.  

Another reason that I am surprised this area is a chosen for consideration  is that there is a creek on the site 
that runs into the Wingecarribee river which then is a main feed to Sydney water, I am sure that people in 
Sydney would definitely not want this to happen.  

The Southern Highlands is a very beautiful and special place that is renowned for its wonderful climate and 
clean air. This proposal will take that away and leave what was once a natural and clean environment into a 
polluted and undesirable place to live. 
 

 




